
As you can see, our
bus Howie is on the
move a lot in August.
We share the Howie
with our Maplewood
branch and have it
every other week. If
you have any
suggestions for trips
please let me know.
We do spontaneous
trips some times as
well that are not on
the calendar to just
get out. In the fall I
do plan on a trip just
to drive around and
see the fall colors. 

Jill Wippler Director
(651) 363-0863
 
Kasey Silguero RN
(651) 328-1640
 
Sara Niskanen LEC
(763) 235-3600

We would like to
welcome some new
faces to our building
this month. We have
really enjoyed getting
to know you over the
last few weeks!
 
Judy, Deanna, Joan,
Helen and Jean
 
I would like to say
thank you to all who
came to our benefit
for MS. We raised
$352 and we could
not have done it
without you. 100% of
the money will be
donated. 
 
 
 

Birthdays

Donald P. August 10th
Champlin

August 2nd Kenny
sings and plays guitar
at 1pm
 
August 3rd Jerry plays
Polka at 6pm
 
August 7th National
Night Out! Movie
outing and root beer
floats at 6. Also music
by Brian Mack.
 
August 8th County Fair
day. We will be
playing Carnival
Games and there will
be Jazz music at 6pm
 
August 9th Piano
music by Linda
 
August 10th Happy
Birthday Donald!!
 
 

August 15th Shopping
outing
 
August 16th Violin
player at 2pm
 
August 17th Lunch
outing
 
August 20th dinner
outing
 
August 21st Movie
outing
 
August 23rd
Hollywood day! Music
by Joe!
 
August 29th Shopping
outing
 
 

Dates to remember

August
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August
S M T W T F S

9am Daily News
10am Gardening
11am Sit and Fit
w/Cindy
1:15pm Apples to
Apples w/Kennedy
3pm Card Games 
 

9am Daily News
10am Gardening
11am Sit and Fit
1pm Board Games
2pm Bistro Treat
3pm Card Games
4pm Gardening
6pm Word Finds
 

9am Word searches
10am Gardening
11am Sit and Fit w/
Cindy
1pm Weekend Movie
2pm Popcorn at the
Bistro
6pm Suffleboard

9:30am Bickford Store
10am Sit and Fit
10:30am Bible Study
1:15pm Bingo
2:45 Apples2Apples
4pm Gardening
6pm Live Music by
Jerry 

9am Gardening
10am Sit and Fit
11:30am Lunch outing
1pm Kenny Sings
2pm Manicures
3pm Card Games
4pm Word Game
6pm Puzzle night

National Night Out
10am Gardening
11am Sit and Fit
1pm Movie outing
3pm Bingo
6pm Root beer floats
on the patio and Live
music by Brian Mack

County Fair Day
10am Gardening
11am Sit andf Fit
1:15 Carnival Games
2:30 Big Top Treats
3:45 Pig Races
6pm Jazz Music

Donalds Birthday!!
9:30 Bickford Store 
10am Sit and Fit
10:30 Bible Study
1:15pm Bingo
2:45 Headbandz
4pm Balloon tennis
6pm Card Games

9am Gardening
10am Word Finds
11am Sit and Fit
1:15 Craft
2:30 Happy Hour
3:45 Bean Bags 
6pm Weekend movie
 

9am Gardening
10am Newspaper chat
11am Sit and fit
w/cindy
1pm Shuffle Board
2pm Card Games
3pm Adult coloring
6pm Puzzle night

9am Gardening
10am Word finds
11am Sit and Fit
1:15pm Bingo
2:30 Speak out
3:45 Letters to a loved
one
6pm Board Games

9am Gardening
10am Sit and Fit
10:30 Chaplin Chat
1pm Linda plays piano
2pm Manicures
3pm Game of things
4pm Manicures
6pm Shuffle Board

9:30am Word Game
10am Sit and Fit
11am Trivia
1:15 Craft
2:30 Name 5
3pm Happy Hour
4pm Bible Study
6pm Patio Chat
 

9am Gardening
10am Bean Bags
11am Sit and Fit
1:15 Shopping outing
2:30pm Pokeno
3:45 Bowling
6pm Movie night w/
Pop Corn

9:30am Trivia
10am Sit and Fit
11am Joke Day
1:15 Manicures
2pm Violin player
3pm Manicures
4pm Word Game
6pm Puzzle Night
 

9:30am Daily Kindness
10am Sit and fit
10:30am Bible Study
11am lunch outing
1:15 Bingo
2:45 Game of things
4pm Bean Bags
6pm Shuffle Board
 

9am Gardening
10am Daily News
11am Sit and fit
w/Cindy
1pm Headbanz w/
Kennedy
3pm Movie
6pm Puzzles
 

9am Gardening
10am Shuffle board
11am Sit and Fit
w/Cindy
1pm Shuffle Board
2pm Adult coloring
3pm Card Games
6pm Board Games

9am Gardening
10am Word Finds
11am Sit and Fit
1pm Bingo
2:30 Balloon Tennis
3:30 Happy Hour 
6pm Dinner outing
7pm Puzzle night

9am Word Game
10am Sit and Fit
11am Trivia
1pm Movie outing
3pm Game of things
4pm Manicures
6pm Shuffle board
7pm Adult coloring

9:30 Daily kindness
10am Rosary
11am Sit and Fit
1pm Learn Vitals
2pm Pokeno
3pm Manicures
4pm Bean Bag toss
6pm Card Games

Hollywood Day
9:30am Daily kindness
10am Sit and Fit
10:30 Chaplin Chat
1pm Joe Sings
2:30 Red carpet party
3pm Resident Awards
6pm Chat at the patio

9:30am Word Game
10am Sit and fit
10:30 Bible Study
1:15 Bingo
2:30pm Bickford Store
3:45 Balloon tennis
6pm Jenga

9am Gardening
10am Word finds
11am Sit and Fit w/
Cindy
1pm Bean Bags
2pm Movie
6pm Card Games
 

9am Gardening
10am Word Finds
11am Sit and Fit
1:15pm Bingo
2:30 Name 5
3:45 Book club 
6pm Puzzle night

9am Gardening
10am Sit and Fit
11am Word Game
1:15pm Craft
2:30 Pictionary
3:45 Bowling
6pm Adult colring

9am Trivia
10am Sit and Fit
11am Daily kindness
1pm Intro to Massage
2:30 Game of things
3:30 Manicures
4pm Bible Study
6pm Patio Chat

9am Word Game
10am Rosary
11am Sit and Fit
1:15 Manicures
2:30 Shopping outing
3:45 Manicures
6pm Board Games

9am Gardening
10am Word finds
11am Sit and Fit
w/Cindy
1pm Music by Scott
2:30 Popcorn
3pm Apples 2 apples
6pm Puzzles

9am Gardening
10:30 Bible study
11am Bickford Store
1:15 Bingo
3pm Sit and Fit
3:30 Headbandz
6pm Happy hour

2 3 4

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

19 20 21 22 23 24 25

26 27 28 29 30 31

9am Daily kindness
10am Rosary
11am Sit and Fit
1:15pm Pokeno
2:45 Popcorn
3pm Name 5
4pm Trivia
6pm Adult Coloring 1
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